
 

 

 

 

 

The Troy FFA chapter is selling wreaths as a fundraiser and will be 

available for drop off or pickup starting November 19, 2024. All of the 

money from this fundraiser will support student travel to state and 

national conferences. 

The wreaths are a 26” Nobile Fir wreath with 5 cone/berry clusters. 

You can complete the form multiple times if needed and can be found 

at: 

Troy FFA 2024 Wreath Order Form 

https://forms.gle/PX4vt8w6PuGidQyt9

